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 TO: 

 

CHAIR AND MEMBERS 

COMMUNITY AND NEIGHBOURHOODS COMMITTEE 

MEETING ON OCTOBER 18, 2011 

 
 FROM: 

CATHY SAUNDERS 

CITY CLERK 

 
SUBJECT 

REQUEST FOR RENAMING OF QUEEN STREET BRIDGE 

 TO WOLSELEY BRIDGE  

 

 RECOMMENDATION 

 

That, on the recommendation of the City Clerk, that NO ACTION BE TAKEN with respect to the 
request to rename and dedicate the Quebec Street Bridge to the “Wolseley Bridge”; it being noted 
that there is concern raised by emergency services with respect to the potential confusion with 
Wolseley Avenue. 

 

 

 PREVIOUS REPORTS PERTINENT TO THIS MATTER 

 

None 
 

 BACKGROUND 

  
Municipal Council at the July 25, 2011 meeting passed the attached resolution referring a request 
from Councillor S. Orser with respect for the renaming and dedication of the Quebec Street Bridge 
to the “Wolseley Bridge” to the Civic Administration for a report back at a future meeting of the 
Community and Neighbourhoods Committee. 
 
This request has been considered in accordance with Council Policy 3(7A) being the 
“Naming/Renaming or Dedicating of Municipal Property, buildings and Park Elements Policy”.  The 
Municipal Addressing Advisory Group does not support the request given that there is a Wolselely 
Avenue located in the downtown area and there is concerned that in an emergency situation there 
may be confusion with the apparent duplication of names.   
 
 

RECOMMENDED BY: 
 
 

 

CATHY SAUNDERS 

CITY CLERK 

 


